Response to Question on notice

Inquiry into Homelessness in Victoria
Hearing via Zoom: 13 July 2020

Question: On Page 53, Ms LOVELL: Of the 1000 homes that the state government promised two or
three years ago across Victoria how many of those homes have been built in Geelong?

Response: In the City of Greater Geelong, there have been 9 homes built from the 1000 Homes
program, a further 12 homes will be completed in the coming months and another 6 homes have
just received planning permits. This information has been provided by DHHS as at 17™ July 2020.
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